
 
 

From the Principal’s Desk 
Merciful Father,  
On this day we are called to remember those who have died, 
particularly those who have died in this past year, and pray for 
their joyful reunion with You, their loving creator. Amen 
 

 
 
 

No Half Day on November 6th 

A previous version of the School Calendar indicated a half day on 
Friday Nov. 6th. The is a full day of school on November 6th. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

The most updated School Calendar can be found here: 

https://www.holyfamilylacey.org/year-at-a-glance-calendar
/  

 

 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 

On November 12th and 13th families will have the opportunity 
to meet with their child’s teacher virtually via Zoom. We sent out 
a survey to determine when is the best time for your schedule. 
Mrs. Baker is arranging the meeting schedule. If you haven’t 
already done so, please make sure we have your appointment 
scheduled. 

Please note that for grades 6-8 there are no more openings for Fri. 

 
 

 HALLOWEEN Costume Fun and Games! 
Thank you to everyone who is helping make this fun event 
happen! The Parents Association (AKA ALL PARENTS) has 
really gone above and beyond! We love you and appreciate all that 
you do to make this year special in the midst of so much 
uncertainty and fear. 
Thank you Teachers and Staff for working together with all the 
cool and wonderful ideas that parents and families have come up 
with! Thank you all for making sure all the COVID protocols and 
procedures are adhered to!  We LOVE HFS!!! 
 
 
 

 
One spot left! ​Do you need volunteer commitment hours? Are 
you available from about 7:15-8:15? Would you like to meet a 
wonderful group of parents and help start our students’ day with 
kind words? 

We have one opening for wellness screeners in the morning for 
next quarter starting November 7. Training TBA the week of 
Nov 4th. Please call or email Mrs. Baker at 
office@holyfamilylacey.com​ or 360-491-7060. 

 

SAVE THE DATE  
November PA Meeting on Zoom  
Tuesday November 10th @ 6pm 
On the agenda: Brainstorming for the Holidays! Bring your ideas! 
More information about the Car Raffle! Questions about 
COVID protocols and holiday parties? Come and participate 
with your Parent Association! 
 
https://zoom.us/j/91599261345?pwd=OUpUd2txYXFjNFR3V
mhBM2hmRW12dz09  
 
Meeting ID: 915 9926 1345 
Passcode: 8R02uE 
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CAR RAFFLE INFORMATION - COMING 
SOON! 

Veterans Day Mini-Camp Interest Survey

Would you be interested in Full Day 
or Half Day  childcare camp  for November 11, 12, 13? Fill our 
our interest survey here: 
https://forms.gle/KB5pzuU8xoac1FXRA   

It looks like we will have a preschool/kindergarten cohort and a 
second grade cohort for both Thursday and Friday available. If 

you haven’t already expressed an interest, please do so before Nov. 
2nd so that we can plan better to serve your needs.  

 
 

Scholastic Book Fair  

 It's Almost Time for the Scholastic Book Fair! (Just in time for 
holiday gift-giving!) 

ONLINE Nov 4-17 or IN-PERSON with COVID screening 
Nov 9-16 ​Visit our Book Fair Homepage to see the schedule: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/holyfamilyschlacey1  

Contactless payment with E-Wallet! --->Set up your student's 
E-Wallet here (friends & family near and far can contribute 
money to their account!): 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/parent-how-it-works.
html?fairID=4633577  

Thank you for all of the parents who have volunteered to be 
cashiers.  ​We have ONE spot left, can you help out? ​Monday 
November 16th 8:30-12:30 

Sign up here: 
https://volunteer.scholastic.com/#/signup/H6EPlY5Xx

 

School Office Hours:  
Monday - Friday 8am - 4 p.m. 
Please call beforehand to make appointments. 
 
Extended Care Reservations for Nov. 2-6 
https://tinyurl.com/ExtCareNov2  
 
  

   
 

● Friday, October 30 Half Day 
○ Halloween Activities 8:30-11:50 
○ Teacher Meeting 12:30-3:30 
○ Extended Care Available 

● Sunday, November 1st - All Saints’ Day 
● Monday, November 2nd - All Souls’  Day 
● Wednesday, November 4th - End of First Quarter  
● Saturday and Sunday November 7th and 8th - Virtue 

Day - Join us at Mass at Sacred Heart Parish in uniform 
and receive a free dress pass. ​We are looking for 
parents to volunteer to speak about their 
experience here as well. 

● Tuesday, November 10th - Parent Association Meeting 
● Wednesday, November 11th - NO SCHOOL Veteran’s 

Day Holiday 
● Thursday, November 12th - NO SCHOOL Parent 

Conferences  8 am - 5pm 
● Friday, November 13th - NO SCHOOL Teacher 

Meeting 8-12pm and  Parent Conferences 1-4 pm 
 

 
Uniform Reminder - Cold Weather Requirements 
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Our uniform policy says, "All students should bring a coat to 
school, every day, during cold weather months, for outdoor use."  
 
PLEASE send your children with appropriate outerwear. As we 
are doing our best to slow the spread of viruses, especially 
COVID-19 in the midst of a pandemic, one strategy that we are 
using is to have students outside as much as possible. This can 
only work if students have appropriate outdoor clothing.  
 
THANK YOU!!! Together we can stop the spread!!  

 


